
Thumb Arts Guild
Fine Arts Scholarship Application

Each year the Thumb Arts Guild offers a $500 award to an area High School Senior, intended
for use in furthering that student’s growth in their chosen fine arts category, which may be
visual arts, fine crafts, writing, music or performance art.

Selection is done on the basis of the application, including samples of the students’ work. For
non-visual artists, this may include written works or lists of performances. You may include
electronic files or hard copies. Thumb Arts Guild also asks for endorsement from teachers
and/or mentors. The general Thumb Arts Guild membership will decide the award by vote at
our April meeting, with the award given at the May meeting. You will be contacted by the
Scholarship Committee. 

Name _________________________________________________________     Ag e ________

Address_____________________________________________________________________

School_____________________________________________________________________
Must be a High School Senior

Phone No. _______________________________________  Email _____________________________

Fine Arts Category____________________________________________________________________

Instructor/Mentor ____________________________________________________________________

List References/Recommendations (attach letters) __________________________________________

Please submit 3 photos or copies of representational artwork with your application, before April 1, 2017,
to: 

Thumb Arts Guild – Scholarship Award
PO Box 538
Port Austin, MI 4867

Area for the Scholarship Committee


